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From: Hyundai Recall <HyundaiRecall@autosolutionteam.com>
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2023 5:40 AM
To: #LAST NAME, #FIRST NAME
Subject: URGENT SAFETY RECALL NOTICE

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  

To view this email as a web page, go here.

URGENT SAFETY RECALL NOTICE
ADVISO DE RETIRO URGENTE DE SEGURIDAD 

Schedule Your FREE Repair

Schedule your free repair by calling our hotline 

(Se Habla Español) 

1.888.899.9293

CALL NOW

Dear #FIRST NAME #LAST NAME 

This is the Hyundai Customer Service Team contacting you about an urgent safety recall 
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affecting your Hyundai vehicle. Please make an appointment to have your vehicle 

repaired, free of charge, at any authorized Hyundai dealership, or contact us toll free at 

1.888.899.9293 , between 8 a.m. and 7 p.m., Monday – Friday, Eastern Standard time. 

Additional information regarding this outstanding safety recall may be obtained at 

www.hyundaiusa.com/us/en/owners 

What is the problem? 

Your vehicle has an outstanding recall. It must be repaired! We care about your safety and 

ask that you immediately make arrangements to have this FREE repair performed. 

To schedule a recall service repair:

1. Contact your local Hyundai dealer to schedule your free service appointment; or

2. Contact us directly toll free at 1.888.899.9293 between 8 a.m. and 7 p.m.

Monday – Friday Eastern Standard Time

3. Visit the Hyundai website for additional information at:

www.hyundaiusa.com/us/en/owners

Thank you for your continued loyalty, 

Your Hyundai Customer Service Team 
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Issued in Accordance with Federal Law. 

Please visit NHTSA.gov/recalls for additional information. 

Publicado conforme a la Ley Federal. Por favor visite NHTSA.gov/recalls para información adicional. 

This email was sent to #EMAIL ADDRESS 
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